
GE Nuclear Energy

SUPPORT OPERATION 
LICENSING & TRAFFIC

February 23, 2000.

General Electric Company 
175 Curoner Avenue. San Jose, CA 95125
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Office of International Programs 
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11555 Rockville Pike kSn...,-- - 0 3 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Attention: Ms. Betty Wright 
Export/Import Licensing Officer

Subject: 

Ref:

NRC Export Licenses XSNM01662, XSNM01906, XSNM03033, and 
XSNM03066 

M.J. LaRue letter dated October 21, 1999, Global Nuclear Fuel - Americas, 
L.L.C. - NRC Export Licenses

We hereby request the subject licenses (copies enclosed) be transferred to Global Nuclear Fuel 
Americas, L.L.C.  

Remove General Electric Company's name and address and insert the following information: 
Licensee 
Global Nuclear Fuel - Americas, L.L.C.  
Wilmington Nuclear Energy Production Facility 
3901 Castle Hayne Road 
Wilmington, NC 28401

Remove Other Parties to Export 

Balance remaining on the licenses are: 
XSNMO1662 33,000 Kgs U-235 and 825,100 Kgs U 
XSNMO1906 2,121.363575 Kgs U-235 and 71,730.7893 Kgs U 
XSNM03033 2227.10071 Kgs U-235 and 36,473.2892 Kgs U 
XSNM03066 7,814.20295 Kgs U-235 and 211,493.5537 Kgs U
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Enclosed is General Electric Company's check 0014794167 in the amoun't of $840.00 payable 
to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission for the processing of this request as required by law.
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Your prompt assistance and contact with the U.S. State Department and Department of Energy as required is appreciated. Per our letter of October 21, 1999, we will notify your office when the transaction has closed. Upon issuance of the amendments, please forward to the undersigned.  

Sincerely, 

M. J. LaRue 
Licensing & Traffic, M/C 200 
175 Curtner Avenue 
San Jose, CA 95125 
Phone 408-925-3120 
FAX 408-925-2570
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